May 19, 2022
Boxford Conservation Commission
Town Hall, 7A Spofford Road
Boxford, MA 01921
Subject:
Form 3A – Notice of Intent Application; 4 Mortimer Road, Boxford, MA
Dear Commissioners,

Enclosed please find one (1) original copy and one (1) digital copy of the above referenced Notice of Intent (“NOI”) application filed in accordance with the Massachusetts Wetlands Protection Act (“WPA”) (M.G.L. c. 131 § 40) and implementing regulations (310 CMR 10.00) and the Boxford Environmental Bylaw.
The Applicant is proposing to construct a replacement subsurface sewage disposal system associated with an existing single family house lot. Work will be constructed within the 100-foot Buffer Zone to Bordering Vegetated Wetland, Bank and Riverfront Area associated with a perennial stream.
A check is enclosed in the amount of $570 for local and state filing fees associated with the review of this application.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 603 475-5826 or via email at jvondrak@yahoo.com.
Sincerely,

Julie Vondrak, Wetland Consultant
CC: 
Jonathan & Jocelyn Graham, Applicant

DEP Northeast Regional Office

Jim Scanlan, P.E.

